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Dear Sirs, 

I write IP Supp ott of the above application M a  (very) local resident I can confine] that the Hospital 
Club conduct themselves wi th  the upmost professionalism and go out of their way to prevent noise 
and inconvenience to t hey  neighbours I have always been impressed b y  the cheerful helpful 
demenour of  their doormen and front-of-house staff and have especially appreciated how they 

encourage people arriving and leaving the club to do so wi th  the minimum of noise and dismption I 
wish all our commercial and private neighbours would extend the same consideration 

I wholeheartedly support this application 

K i n d  regards 

Ph i l i p  Nash 

24/09/2013 


